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Office of the Director of Police
210 West 7th Street
Austin, Texas 78701
512-499-4685
WWW.UTSYSTEM.EDU



DATE: February 19, 2024	
	
SUBJECT: APPROVAL OF AFTERMARKET MILLED SLIDES FOR RED DOT SIGHTS ON PISTOLS

The purpose of this document is to announce the approval of aftermarket milled slides for red dot sights (RDS) on pistols. Officers are now approved to either have a slide milled for a specific red dot sight (provided the RDS is one of the currently approved optics) or the officer can purchase an aftermarket slide which is milled for an RDS.

Officers should note that having a milled slide could void any manufacturer’s warranty on the weapon and the officer will be responsible for the repair or replacement of said weapon.

PRIOR to carrying the weapon on duty, the officer must first complete an RDS pistol class. The weapon must fit an approved duty holster if carried in patrol uniform, be equipped with co-witness sights, and qualify with the pistol as a milled weapon. Furthermore, the weapon must be registered in the firearms database as a “milled” weapon. Officers must also provide a copy of a printed receipt, which will provide proof that the slide was milled by one of the department approved companies.

The following is the current list of department approved companies that provide either aftermarket slides or milling services:

https://www.greyghostprecision.com
https://www.triarcsystems.com
https://ateiguns.com
http://www.zevtechnologies.com
http://www.agencyarms.com
http://norsso.com
http://www.parkermountainmachine.com
http://jagerwerks.com
http://primarymachine.com
https://www.lonewolfdist.com/Default.aspx
http://battlewerx.com/rmr-cut-glock/
http://www.brownells.com
https://suarezinternational.com
https://www.ziarmory.com
https://chpws.com/product-category/slide-milling/

Please note this list may be updated as companies are added or removed, and most current list will be maintained by UTSP Rangemaster Inspector Robert DeRohn.

Any questions regarding RDS should be directed to UTSP Rangemaster Inspector Robert DeRohn. Inspector DeRohn can be contacted by email at rderohn@utsystem.edu or by phone at 512-263-8250.
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